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The Midwest Region of NCVR met on October 28, 2023.   
 
Due to technical difficulties, we had a late start. We dedicated the time to get to know one 
another. In the spring meeting, we will discuss our fall meeting. As we are so geographically 
spread out, it’s not likely we will gather in person.  
 
Information about the Hilton Grant had been sent in the summer and by the end of October the 
following responses were given.  We did not cover the topic in our meeting after all as there was 
clarity on it.  

 
Hilton Interest from the Midwest Region  
Reported  
Archdiocese of Cincinnati Maria Reinagel  
Diocese of Covington        Sr. Marla Monahan  
Diocese of Toledo               Sr. Anthony Mary Diago  
Diocese of Green Bay WI  Sr. Leonette Kochan  
 
Not at this time:  
Diocese of Lansing, MI       Dawn Hausmann  
Add on  
Diocese of Cleveland Sr. Ingberta Tarimo, CDNK  
 
I spoke with Mary Bromer from Chicago and she said she already has that grant in place. 
She newly replaced Joan McGlinchey. I wasn’t sure we were talking about the same thing 
but she was.  

  
 
Our next meeVng is at the NaVonal Assembly.   
 
RespecWully submi&ed by, 
Maria Reinagel 
Chair, Midwest Region 
 
 


